

## St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 **Telephone: (08) 9782 6500** 

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

3<sup>rd</sup> September, 2018

Dear Parents,

## **CONFIRMATION MASS – CHANGE OF TIME**

As you are aware, your child's Confirmation is fast approaching on Saturday 13<sup>th</sup> October and was arranged to commence at 6:00pm during the usual parish Mass. However, the Vigil Mass has been cancelled, and as such, Bishop Holohan has kindly agreed to change the start time to 5:00pm which will be more suitable for planning family celebrations after Mass.

We would appreciate it if all candidates could join the Bishop in the library after Mass to cut the parish Confirmation cake. This gathering should be finished by 6:30pm.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at school on 9782 6500.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jenny Gorman Assistant Principal